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Greetings from the 
United States! 

 
 

PRAISE THE LORD!  We rejoice in the continual provision of 
our Lord since our return to the States.  God and His people have been so 
good to us.  The recognition and expressions of gratitude have been 
overwhelming.  Thank you, church family, for all that you are doing and 
continue to do to help build the Kingdom of God in the Philippines, in Asia 
and around the World. 
 U.S. NATIONAL CONVENTION!  We were able to go to 
California the last week of June where we attended the U.S. national 
convention of the Pentecostal Church of God.  There were people there 
from all over the world, including four of our leaders from the Philippines.  
We thank God for the wonderful reports of church growth and victory from 
around the world, especially the Philippines.  It is just amazing what the Lord is 
doing! 
 NEWS FROM THE PHILIPPINES!  In the Philippines, all three of 
our Bible Schools have started the first semester of the school year.  All the 
schools are reporting growth in attendance, Praise the Lord.  Please continue to 
pray for all three of our Bible Schools in the Philippines.  Since we are no longer 
living there full time, their monthly support has decreased.  We are doing the 
best we can as field representatives for the Philippines to keep the finances 
flowing, but we need your prayers. 

THANK YOU!  The work in the Philippines continues even if we are 
not there physically.  Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support.  
God is using you to reach around the world to touch the lives 
of multitudes. 
 
  YOUR MISSIONARIES, 

 
 David & Paula Parkman 

 
 
 
Numbers 6:24-26   
“The Lord bless you and 
keep you;  
The Lord make His face 
shine upon you, and be 
gracious to you; 
The Lord lift up His 
countenance upon you, 
and give you peace.” 
 
 
 
 

KEEP IN TOUCH!  You can contact us through the 
following ways: 
UNITED STATES:  
David & Paula Parkman  
700 Wischkaemper Rd.   
Victoria TX  77905-5660  
Email:      parkman@net.com.ph 
Telephone:              1-361-358-4384 
Cell Phone:   1-361-318-9305 
**PCG World Missions Dept., P.O. Box 211866,           
Bedford, TX 76095;           Missions Account #1335 
 


